Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Here is your child's first home reader for the year. Sharing these books with your child should be a fun and rewarding experience.

In these beginning readers, the students are learning that when they see print they have to say something. We are revising our crisp finger pointing and return sweep as we track the words on the page. Please let your child use the pictures for guidance as they point to and read each word.

We encourage you to return these home readers daily so more books can be enjoyed. Students will receive an award at assembly and lion token for every 15 nights of home reading.

Thank you for becoming an important partner in your child's learning.

Miss Margeaux Tindale
(Classroom Teacher)

Mrs Michel Prout (Teacher's Aide)

